
The Hon John Graham MLC
Special Minister of State, Minister for Transport,
Minister for the Arts, Minister for Music and the Night-time Economy, 
Deputy Leader of the Government in the Legislative Council NSW

GOVERNMENT

Ref: A7884913

Mr Steven Reynolds
Clerk of the Parliaments
Parliament House
Macquarie Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Via email: lc.clerk@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Re: Government response to Regulation Committee report

Dear Mr Reynolds,

I refer to report no. 10 of the Regulation Committee (recently renamed the Delegated Legislation 
Committee) (Committee) entitled “Evaluation of the Regulation Committee’s technical scrutiny 
function” (Report). The Report was tabled in the Legislative Council on Monday 10 February 2025.

The Government accepts recommendation 4 of the Report, that “the NSW Government, via the 
responsible minister or body, notify the [Committee] within five business days of an undertaking 
made to the Committee being implemented".

The Government notes that it can only implement the recommendation for officers and agencies 
subject to Ministerial direction and control.

It is proposed that the recommendation be implemented through the making of an administrative 
requirement, such as a Circular issued by The Cabinet Office.

Sincerely,

John Graha MLC
Sbecial Minist

inis er for ih
2r of State, Minister for Transport,

is Arts, Minister for Music and the Night-time Economy,
y LeadV of the Government in the Legislative Council

52 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000 
GPO Box 5341 Sydney NSW 2001

02 7225 6030
nsw.gov.au/ministergraham 1

mailto:lc.clerk@parliament.nsw.gov.au
nsw.gov.au/ministergraham

